
 

 

Coronavirus Update 17  
(3 April 2020) 

 
Dear Parents, Students and Guardians, 

 
On Friday 3 April Prime Minister Lee addressed the nation and announced that all Singapore 
schools will commence Home Based Learning on Wednesday 8 April for a month.              
ACS (International) will be open on Monday and Tuesday with the normal timetable running 
before we commence the HBL period.  

We will provide a further update to the community on key issues over the course of the next 
few days. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Gavin Kinch  
Acting Principal 


